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 Photo by Emilio Salgado 
Garcia from our Fall 

Welcome BBQ

 

Vicar for Vocations, Fr. 
Matt Kiehl, celebrated 
Mass and spoke to our 
students. 

FARMVILLE CATHOLIC CAMPUS 
MINISTRY NEWSLETTER 
Hampden-Sydney College and Longwood University

2024 Fall Retreat 
During the last weekend of September seven of our students 
attended our Fall Retreat with students from the Lynchburg 
and Lexington area campuses ministries at the Eagle Eyrie 
Retreat Center in Lynchburg, Virginia. Our students were led 
by Jonathan Hart, a teacher from the Lynchburg area, in 
reflecting on the idea of “Who is Jesus?”  
The Fall retreat every year gives our students the opportunity 
to get out of their comfort zones. As one of our students 
reflected, “…the small group aspect, as oftentimes at school 
we become so familiar with our own friends and their 
relationship with God that we lose track of the journeys of 
other people outside of our respective circles. The fall retreat 
presented a wonderful opportunity to grow closer to Christ and 
learn from others’ experiences.”
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Above is a picture of one of our Wednesday dinners in our 
current office, which we offer once per week.  
This is one example as to why we hope to move into a larger 
facility, to allow more room to properly support our students 
and the growth of our community. Please prayerfully consider 
giving to us as a one time gift or a monthly donation to help 
us make this possible. You can do this by mailing us a check 
(our mailing address is below) or online on our website. 

https://www.farmvilleccm.org/give

Farmville Catholic Campus Ministry 
Director: Dan Holland 
Physical Address: 158 South Street, Farmville, VA, 23901 
Mailing Address: 709 Buffalo Street, Farmville, VA, 23901 
Website: farmvilleccm.org 
Email: farmvilleccm@gmail.com 
Facebook and Instagram: farmvilleccm 
Phone: 434-394-0586

      

Students raking leaves 
for St. Theresa our local 

parish 

Tuesday Night Dinner

Annual Christmas Party
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